
Hello everyone,  

 

I hope you are all enjoying your summer and enjoying a well deserved break.   Some of our 

executive and bargaining negotiating team have been busy working this summer attending 

meetings and trainings.   

 

Further to this I just want to let all of you know as we deal with a new uniform company 

coming in and a new ordering system for our members.  You may hear a lot of grumbling as 

we transition thru this.   

 

I want to ask that if you have members contacting you to look into ANY uniform issues or 

questions etc to forward this onto Janice Cochrane and Scott Robinson who are our uniform 

committee.  They will then look into the matters for our members and get back to them.   

 

We need to remind our members that they need to contact the specific executive members 

or committees and not to contact all of us.  And remind everyone to only answer emails or 

questions or phone calls etc if it pertains to what you handle on the executive.    

 

We need to show consistency and the same message coming out from them to our 

members.  We need to stop the mixed messages.   

 

As well for attendance support questions or concerns you can direct members to Michelle 

Ivanyi and myself.    

 

Health and safety it is Mario and Michelle Lemieux 

 

Bargaining/Negotiating team 

 

Eric couture 

Misty Archer 

Roland Belcourt 

Michelle Lemieux  

Karen Pennington  

And alternate is Walter McKinnon  

 

Thank you all for your hard work and continued dedication to our Local.   I certainly 

appreciate all your work, efforts, dedication, etc I could go on and on.  Just know I see you 

and I see all the work you do.   

 

And I thank you  

 

Yours in Solidarity 



 

 

Misty Archer 

Vice President 

Cupe Local 1310  

vicepresident1310@outlook.com 

249-359-7882 

 


